Greenhaugh News

Our target attendance is 97%
Our attendance for the last 2 weeks is 97.6%
Resilient unique kind team player
independent confident ambitious respectful

15/9/23

Dates for you diary

PE club runs every
Wednesday 3-.15-4pm

Singing Club runs eve-
ry Monday 3.15-4pm

PE lessons are on
Tuesdays and
Wednesdays- please
wear PE kit to school.

Forest school is on
alternate Fridays.

26.9.23

European Day of Lan-
guages

Flu Immunisation
28.9.23

Whole school visit to
the Community Or-
chard

29.9.23

Forest School
5.10.23

National Poetry Day

Parents/Carers invited
to poetry assembly at
9am.

12.10.23
Parents Evening
13.10.23

Forest School
26.10.23

Harvest Lunch- Par-
ents invited, more de-
tails to follow and pro-
visional date tbc.

27.10.23
Forest School
END of Half Term

Back to school!

We have had a lovely first two weeks back in school.

Mrs Ewen revamped the Class 1 classroom in the Summer, so Class 1
have spent time exploring and getting to know where things are (and
where to put them back)! The new Reception children have settled in
beautifully and are already confident members of the class. The chil-
dren have been investigating numbers and thinking about place value
in maths lessons. They have also enjoyed being outside, completing
some Science investigations as part of their new topic.
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Class 2 have really impressed Mrs Johnston with their conscientious
and hard working attitude- they have also had lots of fun investigating
light and starting their Geography work on rivers. | have loved hear-
ing them recap the water cycle to me. They were great at remember-
ing some challenging new vocabulary. They have also started an art
project on sculpture.
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School Diaries—for recording Reading
We will put a message in your child’s reading record every week, let-
ting you know what reading they have done in school and sometimes
suggesting types of questions you could ask them at home. Please
write a note in the diary every time you read together. Regular reading
makes a HUGE difference and we really appreciate your support.

Clubs

PE Club will be running throughout the year and Singing Club will ini-
tially be running for this half term. We plan for Cookery and Art clubs to
run in later terms. We will give more details so you can register interest
in the next few weeks.

As we share most information with you via Dojo, the Newsletter will be
monthly this year.




